
From: Cough, Jamie [mailto:Jamie.Cough@cmpco.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, January 04, 2017 6:18 AM
To: Will
Subject: 185 Lancaster Street CMP Ability To Serve Letter
 
1/4/17
 
William Bennett
Bennett Engineering
7 Bennett Road
Freeport, ME  04032
Sent via email to:  will@bennettengineering.net
 
RE: CMP Ability to Serve Letter for Baxter Academy at 185 Lancaster 
Street in Portland, ME.
 
Dear Mr. Bennett:
 
CMP has the ability to serve the proposed project in accordance with our 
CMP Handbook (web link below). We can provide you the desired pad 
or pole mounted transformers per your request and city approval, in 
accordance with our CMP Standards Handbook.  If you have any 
questions on the process, or need help in completion of the documents, 
please feel free to contact me. 
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